The International Education Committee unanimously and enthusiastically recommends that international efforts by faculty be officially documented and recognized in Individual Faculty Reports and be appropriately rewarded in the incentive system of the University.

Whereas the Chancellor of the University System of Georgia, the Presidents of most USG Units, and the Executive Administration of Georgia College & State University have all resoundingly endorsed international initiatives through the internationalization of majors, the addition of an International Plans, the invitation to campus of international scholars and speakers, the recruitment of international students, and the development of study abroad programs that introduce our students to the “greater world,” and

Whereas faculty are nowhere explicitly recognized for their contributions to internationalizing the curriculum and other international efforts. 

Therefore, the International Education Committee strongly recommends that Individual Faculty Reports clearly state that faculty international efforts should be documented and rewarded as appropriate under Teaching, Academic Achievement/Professional Development, Service to Institution, or Public Service. 

When approved, this change will take place in the following academic year. 

